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Tuesday 25th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Wednesday 2nd July your child will have the opportunity to spend the day in their new tutor group with 
their peers and tutor. 
 
Due to financial pressures we will be reducing the number of classes across the school. In years 6, 7 and 8 
there will be 5 classes. To make sure we have an even spread of boys and girls, Special Educational Needs 
and abilities we are looking to mix up the classes more than usual.  The children’s friendships have been 
taken into account and hope the pupils settle in quickly and smoothly. If there are concerns about the 
groupings, please contact the Head of Year, however we will be expecting pupils to give their new groups a 
go for at least a half term before any changes are considered. 
 
You will notice that the names of the tutor groups have changed. The tutor group name will be the year 
group followed by the teacher’s initials. 
 
We are reducing the number of houses in the school. We will have 4 houses (yet to be named) and the 
pupils will be placed in the houses ready for September - families will be placed in the same House.  
 
Another change is for Year 8’s who have opted to choose a language, either Spanish or French.  
Mr Wagstaff has looked at the lists carefully and taken on board pupil requests and tried where possible to 
match this.  
 
Further information will be shared with you by your child’s Head of Year in the next couple of days about 
what the next academic year holds. 
 
We have a ‘Meet the Tutor’ event on Monday 30th between 3.30 and 4.30, arrival through the red or silver 
gates. This will be an opportunity for you to drop in and speak to the tutor about your child and learn 
about next academic year. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs Emma Thomas, 
Head of School 
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